Dear Glenn,

| want to thank you for your recent letter regarding your position on Corridor Cities Transitway. |
appreciate you taking the time to express your opinion.

Your thoughts and concerns are welcome and will be passed to the Hogan-Rutherford transition
team that is evaluating the policies affecting transportation in the state.

A subject matter file on the issue has been started and will be reviewed by the incoming
Secretary of Transportation. Rest assured that my administration will take into account opinions
from all sides of this issue and will weigh them carefully before any decisions are made. Our
review of the issues related to transportation will be comprehensive.

My incoming administration and | look forward to working with you to bring real change to
Maryland.

Sincerely,
Lawrence J. Hogan, Jr.

Governor-Elect, Maryland



